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WSSD 51 has been approved to provide FREE MEALS to ALL students enrolled in our district
and children 18 years and younger in our community under the Seamless Summer Option (SSO)
program for SY 2021 - 2022. Children do not have to be enrolled in WSSD 51 to be eligible. All
children not enrolled in our district must sign up (use link below) to receive the free meals for
pick-up Mondays and Thursdays from 10:30 am — 11:00 am. Sign up is required each week for
all meal requests and will begin after 3:00 pm each Thursday and end the following Tuesday at
3:00 pm for the next weeks meals. Sign up here for weekly school meals: https://rb.gy/6voqf4 In
assisting our district with verification and benefits issued for the P-EBT cards (if issued again by
DSS) or any other Pandemic related benefits for those that qualify, all parent/guardians of Ware
Shoals High School students with the exception of Ware Shoals Primary and Elementary-Middle
school students who participate in Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) are encouraged to fill
out a Free and Reduced Price Meal Application for SY 2021-2022 if any of the following apply
to your household. - All children in households receiving benefits from South Carolina SNAP or
TANF, are eligible for free meals. - Foster children that are under the legal responsibility of a
foster care agency or court are eligible for free meals. - Children participating in their school’s
Head Start program are eligible for free meals. - Children who meet the definition of homeless,
runaway, or migrant are eligible for free meals. - Children may receive free or reduced price
meals if your household’s income is within the limits on the Federal Income Eligibility
Guidelines. Your children may qualify for free or reduced price meals if your household income
falls at or below the limits on this chart. Please use this link to access the Free and Reduced Price
Meal Application and directions, Income Eligibility Guideline, FAQ and other related material:
http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=2111120028500658&page=lunchapps
Applications can be turned in to your child’s school office, school lunchroom or District Office.
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